TRANSPORTATION BOARD REPORT FOR JANUARY 2024
SUBMITTED BY: FRANCIS W BULL CALF

Hi all, this is my board report for January 2024. The mechanic shop was keeping all buses
running in the cold weather, they have completed 27 work orders, but the no water days and
cold weather days, has put them behind a little but there are caught up now.

So, for the office duties we have two other personnel covering the secretary’s duties while our
regular secretary is recovering, one taking care of time, and the other taking care of the billing. |
would like to thank our finance director for all the help she has provided and the food service
secretary for also giving the transportation department financial assistance.

So, for the trip personal, just the usual billing and filing, they had 49 trips but due to weather
conditions, only 42 trips were completed.

So, for the discipline personal department there are 11 students that we are waiting on to
come in to do a reentry for the bus. | have called all schools, to let them notify parents to get
these students back on the buses.

The transportation is waiting for pre-K through 6™ grade personnel to schedule a time for buster
the bus, so we can promote bus safety to all students.

This is my January report. Thanks for reading it, any questions please ask.

Wayne Bull Calf



